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28th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would really appreciate some help caring for our animals over the Summer holidays. 
Sadly, all our chickens have now died so we are only homing the goats, sheep and ducks. 
Care is simple, just feed and water once a day, ideally earlier in the day during warm 
weather.   
 
While on site children may of course use the facilities and collect any vegetables from 
the polytunnel.  
 
If you are able to help, please indicate your preferred times below. The lock will be a 
number code which you will be texted at the end of term.  
 
As ever, if you encounter any issues you can message me, Mrs Wiggs, on 07769 332631. 
 
With thanks. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Clare Wiggs 
Ash Class  
 

 
My child ……………………………………………………………. can help care for the animals over the 
dates of  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………. during the Summer 
holiday. 
 
I understand that the gate will be operated by a coded padlock and this code is 
confidential.  
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
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